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Friday 10th July 
 
Dear parent / carer, 
 
Today we will be posting out your child’s report in the hope that you will receive it on Monday at the latest. 
As well as the information contained below, it will tell you which teacher and teaching assistant(s) your 
child will be working with from September.  In almost every case, your child will be working with last years 
staff again because we believe: 

• this will allow for the greatest consistency for your child 

• it will support your child’s wellbeing as they return to teachers they know well 

• it gives us a firm of knowledge foundation to build on for the coming 
If you have any further questions on this, please don’t hesitate to contact school. 
 
School Closed 
On Friday 17th July, school will be closed for the first time since February.  Please could we ask that you use 
the final week of the school year for any questions you might have – we will be more than happy to help in 
any way we can.   
 
Return to School on Thursday 3rd September 
After the summer holidays, school will reopen to all of our children including Nursery on Thursday 3rd 
September.  Before school closes, we will share all the information you need to have in advance of that 
return.   
 
Uniform: Free Hoodie for September 
For this coming academic year only, EVERY child will receive a free school hoodie with the new school logo 
to start the year.  There will be a different colour for each year group. School will be in contact before the 
holidays to find out which size(s) you will require. These will be available for collection in school from 
Tuesday 1st September. The rest of their uniform remains the same as last year.  More information to follow. 
 
Staff Leaving 
In amongst all the changes, we are saying goodbye to some very much loved and respected members of our 
staff team.  Miss Waite, Mrs Kershaw and Mr Tullock will all be leaving us in July and I would just like to 
take this opportunity to thank them for their many contributions to our school and to wish them all the very 
best as they move forward in their careers. 
 
Stay safe. #rdpsfamily 
Mr W Myers, Headteacher 
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